
Sorg’s Scoop Updates
3/4/21

➢ THANK YOU to all our Juniors and Sophomores for their attendance and participation in our
ACT and Pre-ACT testing day on Tuesday, February 23. Administration of these tests went
extremely smoothly! ACT results should be available in the MyACT portal in 4-6 weeks, and
Mrs. Hutcheson will also receive the results at school. Pre-ACT results will be individually
shared with students when they arrive, also in 4-6 weeks.

➢ We plan to have a Prom AND a Graduation ceremony this year! After guidelines are released by
Governor DeWine, we will then be able to move forward with our planning. In the meantime,
save the dates of Saturday, April 24, for Prom, and Sunday, May 30, for Graduation!

➢ The “Shamrockin’ Into Spring” event on Wednesday, March 17, is quickly approaching! Now that
we have returned to full-time in-person learning, specific details for the day will be shared in
“WIN Wednesday” Leadership Team meetings. This day will provide our students opportunities
to practice leadership skills, while also celebrating being back together as a student body!

➢ Upcoming events
○ Board of Education meeting -- Tue, 3/16, 7PM, Elementary Library
○ “Shamrockin’ Into Spring” event for students -- Wed, 3/17, during the school day
○ Chipotle Fundraiser Night for Leadership Teams -- Wed, 3/17, 4PM-8PM
○ End of 3rd Quarter -- Fri, 3/19
○ Junior Class Play, “A Series of Unfortunate Choices” -- Fri, 3/19, 7PM; Sat, 3/20, 5PM
○ Spring Break -- Fri, 4/2

➢ I encourage ALL students and parents to sign-up for the appropriate groups below to receive
text notifications of school delays/closings and other important information to be shared. This is
a GREAT way to receive communication about school events!

Group Name Send this text to 81010

Class of 2021/Seniors @21reddevil

Class of 2022/Juniors @22reddevil

Class of 2023/Sophomores @23reddevil

Class of 2024/Freshmen @24reddevil

Class of 2025/8th Graders @25reddevil

Class of 2026/7th Graders @26reddevil


